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___ Tom Brown


_x_ Sharin Nakayama

___ Patricia Gebert


___ Dal Toruno

_x_ Beverly Gilmore

_x_ Nina Velasquez

_x_ Erick Mendoza


___ Fernando Vicente

_x_ A.S.O. Representative – Jose Iglesias

Also attending:  Chief Mike Trevis and Sergeant Jonathan Ott

The meeting began at 3:05 p.m.

Staff from Access Paratransit, headed by Geoff Okamoto and Hamilton Franco, gave a presentation on suggestions of additional pick up locations on campus and the appropriate signage.  Currently there is one designated area on campus in Lot C.
Access suggested the following three locations as additional pick up areas:
1. In front of the Administration Building

2. Campus Theatre

3. The south side of Campus Police

Access provides signage but does not paint curbs or provide poles to attach the signs.  They provide pickup services 24 hours a day 7 days a week.  
Erick Mendoza and Sharin Nakayama will discuss which locations to add.

Roundtable
Chief Trevis – He is fine with placing additional Access locations as long as they are in a safe location and where it would not block traffic.  The location choices would need to be discussed with Tom Brown. 

Parking stalls in Lot A had to be moved due to construction.  

Sgt. Ott – He has had no significant problems with the parking citation appeal reviews.  

Sharin Nakayama – There’s a couple of staff members in the Special Resource Center that walk to work.  They say that drivers don’t obey the light on Redondo Beach Boulevard and pedestrians can get hit.  They want to know if there are any preventative measures leading up to the walkway as there is no crosswalk painted.
The meeting ended at 3:45 p.m.


